
February 7, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I have worked in the intellectual and developmental field for over a dozen years. Our huge workforce is 

nearly invisible to society. The staffing shortage we are presently facing is devastating livelihoods. This 

funding will allow people to live healthier and safer lives, as well as free up future valuable legislative 

time for other important needs.  

It’s a win-win that pays for itself again and again. Please vote yes, to pass HB2457 forward. 

Regards,  

Candice Zalenski 

Agency Trainer 
Lifempowered 
105 Port Ave 
St Helens, OR  97051 


